Hancock Elementary School

"Rooted in Community, Reaching for the Stars"

Good Afternoon HES Families,

A huge thank you to all who helped make teacher appreciation week special for our amazing teachers!!! They received flowers, gifts, and a lunch catered by Fiddleheads! What a great way to show your appreciation for all they do for our students.

Our kindergarten class shared their learning at assembly today. They did a wonderful job sharing their reading skills!

First grade had their first session with Olivia Clark, Cornucopia teacher. While a bit wet, the children were excited to get out and explore the HES garden.

Don't forget to buy your tickets for the PTO Raffle! Families can purchase a \$1 raffle ticket to win some great prizes (please note you will not receive an actual ticket). Prizes include hand painted note cards, maple syrup, restaurant and bookstore gift certificates and an organic snack basket! Attached is a copy of the flyer in case you missed it.

The **Virtual Paint Night is coming up on Friday, May 21st**. Mr. Shultz will guide parents and students in painting a Hancock Husky! Look for the flyer in your child's folder today for the permission slip and more information on how to sign up.

Remember to plan a stroll in Peterborough between May 9th and May 23rd to celebrate Children and the Arts. HES artwork will be displayed in Maggies' Market window. Maggies is located on Main St. next to Roy's Market. See the attached Children and the Arts flyer for additional information about the upcoming event.

Upcoming Events:

- PTO Raffle Drawing on May 17th
- Assembly on May 21st at 11:30am via Zoom: First Grade will share their learning
- Friday, May 21st is Virtual Paint Night with Mr. Shultz via Zoom

Attached are flyers from the Harris Center, Grapevine, and Keene State Summer Camp.

Have a wonderful weekend!

Amv





